
Dear Rules committee,  
Please do what you can to enact HB-4075A  the bill to end the coyote killing contests held here in 
Oregon.  These unspeakable 'contests'  brutalize all who participate and is especially horrible to think of 
young persons participating in them.  Maybe they are an old tradition in some areas but we all need to 
grow out of such despicable activities as  
we did slavery. 
Robert and Helene England   2758 Bowmont Drive   Eugene OR  97405  541-683-7208 
 


